From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 9:51 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Lincoln Park Builders Club Forum

Hi Steve,

What a great day for Chicago!  I am still in shock that we are celebrating a World Series Championship!  

Please see below, I, Mimi Simon, our Director of Public Affairs, and Deputy Commissioners Asif Rahman and Grant Ullrich attended this event in our official capacities.  

Judith Frydland

City of Chicago 

Building Commissioner

